P.O. Box 119
Honolulu, Hawaii 96810-0119
Telephone: (808) 587-4700
e-mail: state.procurement.office@hawaii.gov
http://hawaii.gov/spo

SPO 13-133

April 11, 2013

The Honorable Donna Mercado Kim, President The Senate State Capitol, Room 409

The Honorable Joseph Souki, Speaker of the House House of Representatives State Capitol, Room 431 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear President Kim and Speaker Souki:

SUBJECT: Monthly Report on the Status of Information Technology Procurements Pursuant to ACT 222, SLH 2012, Relating to the Department of Accounting and General Services

In accordance with ACT 222, SLH 2012, the State Procurement Office (SPO) submits the attached report for the month of March 2013 through April 12, 2013.

If you have any questions, please call me at 587-4700.

Sincerely,

Aaron S. Fujioka

Clans Jup

c: The Honorable Bruce Coppa, Chief of Staff, Governor's Office The Honorable Dean H. Seki, Comptroller, Department of Accounting and General Services Mr. Sanjeev Bhagowalia, Chief Information Officer

attachment